
      
 

Press Release 
 

Triodos Investment Management opens up its funds to Swedish 
retail investors via online fund platform Fondo 
 
Driebergen, the Netherlands / Stockholm, Sweden, 27 March 2024 – Triodos Investment 
Management is broadening the availability of its investment funds on the Swedish market by 
opening up four of its Impact Equities and Bonds funds to Swedish retail investors via online fund 
platform Fondo. As of today, Triodos Pioneer Impact Fund (Z-cap), Triodos Future Generations 
Fund (Z-cap), Triodos Global Equities Impact Fund (Z-cap) and Triodos Euro Bond Impact Fund 
(Z-cap) can be bought through the Fondo platform, enabling Swedish retail investors to make 
their money work for positive environmental and social change. 
 
Vuk Srdanovic, Investor Relations Manager Nordics at Triodos Investment Management: “I’m 
excited that our funds are now available on the Fondo platform as it opens up the world of impact 
investing to Swedish retail investors. They now have the opportunity to actively contribute to 
much needed transitions like the energy transition, the food transition or the resources transition 
through investments in the Triodos funds.”  
 
Swedish fintech firm Fondo operates as an independent fund platform, providing Swedish retail 
investors access to a wide range of funds. As the distribution is entirely without commissions from 
fund managers, Fondo’s extensive selection of funds is offered at the lowest fees possible.  
 
Olof Cristoferson, CEO at Fondo: “We are pleased to welcome Triodos Investment Management 
to our platform. With the addition of Triodos’ four funds, we enhance our selection of ‘dark green’ 
funds, which is in high demand in the Nordics”. 
 
The Triodos Funds are available on Fondo through this link: https://app.fondo.se/funds. 
 
About Triodos Investment Management 
 
For over 30 years, Triodos Investment Management has been connecting investors who want to 
put their money towards lasting, positive change with innovative entrepreneurs and sustainable 
companies that are doing just that. In this way, we act as a catalyst in those sectors that play a 
key role in the transition to a fairer, more sustainable and more humane world. 
 
Our investment activities focus on five interconnected transition themes: the food transition, the 
resource transition, the energy transition, the societal transition and the wellbeing transition. Our 
mission as a financial player is to enable and accelerate these essential transitions.  
  
Triodos Investment Management operates globally as an impact investor and is a wholly owned 
subsidiary of Triodos Bank NV. Assets under management at the end of 2023: EUR 5.7 billion. 
 
About Fondo 
 
Founded in 2019, Fondo leverages cloud-native technology to create the market's most user-
friendly and cost-efficient solution for custody and execution in mutual funds. With the core in its 
proprietary fund platform and an intuitive and developer-friendly API, Fondo is providing access to 
a future-proofed and regulatory compliant infrastructure for offering investment solutions - 



enabling both B2B partners and end-users to invest in a wide selection of mutual funds 
completely commission-free. 
 
Fondo is a regulated investment firm, supervised by the Swedish Financial Supervisory Authority. 
For more information, visit www.fondo.se. 
 
 
 


